
NEED HELP WITH 
STUDENT LOANS?

YOU HAVE RIGHTS!
The Department of Financial Services is taking action to protect New York’s 
2.8 million student borrowers from abusive practices in the student lending 

and servicing industry and holding unscrupulous lenders 
accountable for deceptive practices.

To learn more please join DFS, along with 
Senator Thomas and Assemblywoman Darling:

Date: Tuesday November 19th
Time: 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.
Place: Sondra and David S. Mack Student Center

Multi Purpose Room East
200 Hofstra University, Hempstead, NY

If you cannot attend in person, and believe you are a victim 
of abusive practices by a lender or student loan servicer, 

call the DFS Hotline or visit our website to file a complaint:
visit: www.dfs.ny.gov/students

call: (800) 342-3736
(Monday through Friday, 8:30 AM to 4:30 PM)

New York State 
Senator Kevin Thomas

6th Senate District


